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Sen. Murkowski Welcomes Approval of DOE License for Alaska 

LNG Export Project  
 

Washington, D.C. – U.S. Sen. Lisa Murkowski, R-Alaska, today cheered the Department of 

Energy’s approval of a liquefied natural gas (LNG) export license for Alaska’s massive North 

Slope natural gas resources.   

 

“Receiving the conditional license to export LNG to non-free trade agreement countries is a 

major milestone for the Alaska LNG project and great news for Alaska,” Murkowski said. “With 

federal permission in place, those working on the project have the ability to begin selling Alaska 

gas in the Asian markets. With this project comes good jobs and a stronger economy and I’m 

excited to see Alaska at the forefront of LNG exports.” 

 

Department of Energy (DOE) officials announced the license approval Thursday morning in 

Anchorage at a roundtable on the federal permitting process hosted by Murkowski.  

 

The license, which would allow exports of up to 2.55 billion cubic feet of natural gas a day for 

30 years, is conditional on final regulatory approval of the project by the Federal Energy 

Regulatory Commission (FERC). The Alaska LNG Project is currently in the pre-filing process 

at FERC. 

 

The Alaska LNG Project is a partnership between the state of Alaska, the Alaska Gasline 

Development Corp., BP, ConocoPhillips, ExxonMobil, and the pipeline company TransCanada.  

 

Murkowski noted that DOE’s 30-year authorization – a full decade longer than typical – was 

justified by the size and scope of the Alaska LNG Project, which could cost as much as $60 

billion.  

 

“The volume of 2.55 BCF a day and the length of this authorization are necessary to support a 

project of this size and scope,” Murkowski said. 

 

Alaska has 35 trillion cubic feet of proven gas reserves on the North Slope, and the potential for 

200 trillion cubic feet more both onshore and offshore of Alaska’s northern coast. Alaska also 

has a 44-year history of shipping LNG from Cook Inlet to Asia from Nikiski.  

 

“I have always indicated that coordination at the federal level will be key to the success of an 
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Alaska LNG project. When the prospects for Alaska gas changed from an overland pipeline to an 

LNG project, the federal tools changed.” Murkowski said. “FERC has the ability to be the lead 

agency for permitting and play a coordinating role for federal agencies. Further, the Department 

of the Interior leads an interagency working group established through executive order to support 

major Alaska projects and can supplement FERC’s lead on an Alaska LNG Project.” 

 

As chairman of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee and the Senate Interior and 

Environmental Appropriations Subcommittee, Murkowski has oversight authority over the 

federal agencies involved in permitting an export project, including DOE and FERC, and is well 

positioned to ensure the project continues to advance. 
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